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27 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Annapurna’s Bargain Book Bonanza! 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all students who donated their pre-loved books during our “Bring Your 
Old Books” collection. We had over 1000 good quality books donated which is absolutely fantastic and a 
testament to our students’ love of books! 
 
We are now very excited to announce that these books will be offered for sale at our Bargain Book Bonanza 
which will be held in school on 1st July 2025. All proceeds from the sale of the books will be donated to 
Annapurna’s chosen charity, Signpost Stockport. 
 
Throughout the day, students will be invited to the main hall during an allocated time slot to browse and 
purchase pre-loved books. Please send them in with some spare change to allow them to take part and buy 
themselves a new, exciting book to read, whilst supporting this important charity. Prices will vary from 50p to £2 
per book (and with some like-new hard backed favourites on offer, there are plenty of bargains to be had!) 
 
Students will be allowed to visit the stalls at the following times during the day: 
 

 1st half 2nd half 
P1 

 
Year 8 A band 

P2   Year 7 S band 
P3 Year 9 A band Year 8 S band 
P4 

 
Year 9 S band 

P5  Year 10 Year 7 A band 
 
 
As a thank you for purchasing a pre-loved book, students will be given a “receipt” which can be entered into a 
draw to win a £20 Amazon voucher! 
 
Any books left over after the fair will be available for the public to purchase at our “StockFest” event in school on 
11th July from 5pm – 8pm with every penny going to Signpost Stockport – we would love to see you there! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
H Joshi 
Head of Annapurna 
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